SUMMARY
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APRIL 9, 2013

This Meeting focused upon whether it was worthwhile to continue the Task Force on Structure and, if so, what its major purpose should be. A few minutes were spent recounting the history of the task force and the initial concerns that led to it, such as the growth of non-independent academic units and concerns about its impact upon education for the profession.  All fifteen of those who attended the meeting were in favor of continuing the task force, albeit, perhaps under a different name.  Those present saw it as a structured opportunity or forum for networking and problem solving in a number of areas, all in some way related to administrative/leadership challenges as they occur under a variety of structures. Suggested topics for networking and problem solving included
· What are the strengths that we bring to administrative roles in our programs, and how do they play out in the different situations or administrative structures we experience?

· How can we best advocate or our programs within the broader university?

· What is social work’s place (challenges, strengths) in the face of the growing number of paraprofessional programs throughout the country? 

· What are the challenges an administrator faces when an undergraduate program suddenly also becomes a graduate program?

· How do you frame your programs in such a way as to best sell your mission and its importance?

· What impact does the change to competency-based education have on structure and administration?

In summary, those at the meeting (about half of whom appeared to be those who had attended in previous years) strongly supported a continuation of the meetings, seeing them as a forum to share our administrative strengths and challenges, given the variety of structures which we represent. 
